
-----Original  Message-----

From:  Justin  Webber  <graniteinvestmentsnh@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday,  July 12,  2022 4:58 PM

To: Michael  Behrendt  <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us>

Subject:  Parking  on Schoolhouse  Lane

Hey  Michael,

Hope  you  are  enjoying  your  summer  so far. Once again not  sure I'll be able to attend  the meeting  tomorrow  on the

Schoolhouse  Lane  project.  I wanted  to write  that  as the owner  of 15 & 17 Schoolhouse  Lane, I would  be disappointed  in

the potential  loss of  9 parking  spots  adjacent  to my property.  Those spots  allow  for  guests  at my property,  parking  for

myself  when  my  lot is full,  convenient  parking  for  snow  removal  season when  we quickly  need to plow,  etc. I would

assume  these  spots  are  also some sort  of a revenue  generator  for  violators.  It's also my opinion  that  these  would  be

used by patrons  at the new  restaurant.  Having  these  spots  in place, and full fairly  consistently,  might  just  cause people

to slow  down  on  Schoolhouse  lane. I can't  tell you how many  times  I've been there  and people  are flying  by.

Thanks  again for  taking  the time  to read this.

Can you confirm  what  time  the meeting  is tomorrow?  I just  got back from  vacation  and am buried  in emails/mail.

Thanks!!!

Justin  S. Webber

Granite  Investments

603-834-0151

www.graniteinvestmentsnh.com

Sent from  my iPhone
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